
“Tea without sugar is not tea.” 
Three Months in Palestine: 

A Report on the current situation in the occupied West Bank 
 
JOYCE & JOHN CASSEL of Oak Park IL spent the fall of 2012 in 
Palestine, as volunteers with The Ecumenical Accompaniment 
Program in Palestine and Israel. They are eager to share stories 
and insights from their experiences among everyday Palestinians 
with anyone interested in learning more about this important part 
of our world.  Meet the Cassels and hear their report. 
 

Sunday, June 23 – 2:00 p.m. 
Champaign Public Library 

 

THE ECUMENICAL ACCOMPANIMENT PROGRAM IN PALESTINE 

AND ISRAEL, a program of the World Council of Churches, brings 
internationals to the West Bank, to experience life under occupa-
tion.  Ecumenical Accompaniers (EAs) provide protective pres-
ence to vulnerable communities, monitor and report human rights 
abuses, and support Palestinians and Israelis working together for 
peace.  The 45th EA group included 33 persons from 17 coun-
tries.  John’s team focused on Bethlehem, and Joyce was part of 
the team in Hebron.  When they return home, EAs campaign for 
a just and peaceful resolution to the Israeli-Palestinian conflict 
through an end to the occupation, respect for international law, 
and implementation of UN resolutions.    
 

EAPPI celebrated its 10th Anniversary in November 2012.  Joyce 
and John Cassel, had the privilege of participating in this program 
from September to November, 2012.  Their presentation will ex-
plore the current situation of Palestinians living under the Israeli 
occupation in the West Bank.  They may also consider the Kairos 
Palestine and Kairos USA documents as a way to think about what 
is at stake for the Christians, a small minority in the Holy Land. 
 

This event is free and open to the public. 
Sponsored by the Urbana-Champaign Peace Initiative 

Call (217) 828-1038 for more information
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